Water Boards

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

TO: Interested Persons

L

FROM: Ginachi Amah, D.Eny
Water Resources Control Engineer
Basin Planning Program

DATE: November 24, 2014

SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS FOR THE
DECEMBER 4, 2014 BOARD MEETING ON A RESOLUTION RETAINING THE
CURRENT DESIGNATED RECREATIONAL USES FOR THE LOS ANGELES
RIVER WATERSHED'S ENGINEERED CHANNELS.

This notice informs interested persons that additional documents pertaining to the December 4,
2014 public meeting on a tentative resolution retaining the current designated recreational uses
of the Los Angeles River Watershed's engineered channels are available for their consideration.
These documents include: (i) Comment Letters on the October 6, 2014 draft Staff Report and
Tentative Resolution, and (ii) the Response to Comments on the October 6, 2014 draft Staff
Report and Tentative Resolution. These documents are available on the Los Angeles Regional
Board’s website at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/water issues/programs/basin plan/

For further information, please contact me at (213) 576-6685 or
Ginachi.Amah@uwaterboards.ca.gov.
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